

## Shabbat At Home

The evening of Friday, May 31, 2019, members of Temple Akiba will be hosting Shabbat in their homes for fellow congregants. Preceding this event in the months to come, we look forward to engaging you in thought and discussion about Shabbat!

Shabbat Trivia for the day: It is said that Jewish matriarch Sarah started the custom of lighting sabbath candles! (Midrash)

We need hosts! Can you open your home for Shabbat the evening of May 31? Hosts determine the number of guests. Meals can be prepared by host, ordered take-out or organized pot luck style!

If you like, ask a friend to co-host with you!

Would you like to assist our event chairs Daniel Freedman (Rabbinic Intern) and Akiba member Yvette Joffe with this program?

Do you have a Shabbat memory you would like to share via email with the chairs of this event?

To respond to any items above or for questions, email yvettejoffe@gmail.com